
 

Urgent update: Unprotected strike action in Eastern 
Cape (EMS) 
 
The PSA has been informed by shop stewards that some staff members of the EMS are embarking 
on an unprotected strike based on the failure by the employer to pay their overtime and excess hours 
since December 2019. 
 
The PSA’s Provincial office in Port Elizabeth will be meeting urgently with EMS members of  
Mdantsane, King Williams Town and East London, including shop stewards from all the Eastern Cape 
districts to avert the situation. 
 
The meeting will be as follows: 
 
Date:  11-02-2020 
Venue:  Vincent EMS 
Time:  09:00 
 
The PSA appeals to members to refrain from participating in any action that is illegal and unprotected, 
taking into consideration that EMS is an essential service. Members are also urged to report any kind 
of intimidation owing to this illegal action to the employer and SAPS for intervention. 
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